
 
 

Report of the Urban Planning and Growth Special Committee to the Council Meeting of 27 March 2003 

8. ANNUAL PLAN SUBMISSION ON ‘NEW RESIDENTIAL DEVELOPMENT - RESOURCE NEEDS’ 
 
 The Committee was provided with a copy of a report by the Urban Development Policy Leader, which 

went to the Annual Plan Subcommittee meeting of 24 February 2003, seeking additional funding to 
ensure quality outcomes in new residential developments in greenfield areas. 

 
 The Committee received the information. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


